From: Alice Blatt [mailto:aliceb@pacifier.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2015 4:54 PM

To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: PSC Employment Zones Testimony

To: Members of the Planning and Sustainability Commission
From: Alice Blatt, 15231 NE Holladay, Portland, OR, 97230
Re: Employment Zoning Project

Credentials: Founding member of the Columbia Slough Watershed Council and longtime
advocate for its principles

Long time Board Member of the Wilkes Community Group, from whose slopes
flow three springs-fed streams, directly through areas of high groundwater level, into the
slough.

| submitted written comments (8-28-15) following the earlier draft, and appreciate many of
the subsequent changes, but wish to express my agreement with and subscribe to the current
submissions of Linda Robinson and Judy BlueHorse Skelton, Chair, Portland Parks Board.



